
From: Village Concerns villageconcerns2016@gmail.com
Subject: Update 55 South St Application

Date: 4 October 2018 at 00:04
To: Village Concerns villageconcerns2016@gmail.com

Bcc:

1) Please try to attend the PC Planning meeting tomorrow 

 Thursday Oct 4th 7 pm in the Village Hall. 

The Parish Councillors  will want to hear the views of the residents of East
Hoathly before deciding on their response to Wealden Planning Department for
this application. 

 We need as many people as possible to be there. 

                 2) Remember to  object as soon as possible. 

http://www.planning.wealden.gov.uk/plandisp.aspx?recno=142956

                      See update 54 for more details

                    3) We would be grateful for help with leafleting etc. Please E mail us  if you
can give some time. 

Note  Village Concerns AGM  Oct 18th 2018  7.30 PM . Now being held in the Pavilion.

http://www.planning.wealden.gov.uk/plandisp.aspx?recno=142956

